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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

1st March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

YEAR 6 SATS: PARENTS’ MEETING – TUESDAY 21ST MARCH 2023 at 4.30PM 

 

This year the Key Stage 2 Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) will take place between Tuesday 9th May 

2023 – Friday 12th May 2023.  

 

Over this period children in Year 6 will sit six different tests in English grammar, punctuation and spelling, 

English reading and mathematics. These tests, alongside teacher assessment of English writing and 

science, are used to assess pupils’ attainment at the end of primary school and to make sure individual 

pupils have the support that they need as they move into secondary school. 

 

Teachers have been working very hard to ensure that all pupils in their class are prepared for their tests, 

and it is very important that parents and carers support their children at home so that they reach their full 

potential. 

 

I would like to invite you to a meeting at St Mary’s School on Tuesday 21st March at 4.30pm, at which we 

will talk about the Year 6 SATs and ways in which you can help to support your child’s learning. 

 

Please respond on ParentPay to confirm your attendance. Your child should also attend the meeting. 

 

Thank you for your support un ensuring that your child continues to complete all of their home learning 

and attend their booster classes before and after school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Christine Graham 

Headteacher 
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